
 

 
August 28, 2015 
 
 
Notice of Cancellation:  RFP 15-243, Vehicle Towing & Impound Services, Office of the City 
Clerk 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
Thank you for your interest and participation regarding RFP 15-243, Vehicle Towing & Impound 
Services. To date, this project has been subject to multiple protests and appeals from various 
proposers. The City engaged in serious consideration of the issues raised in each protest and 
appeal and has decided to cancel the Request for Proposal for this project, reassess its scope and 
issue a new RFP. 
     
The City recognizes the inconvenience that may result from this cancellation.  Hopefully it will not 
deter you from future participation in City projects.  
   
Thank you for your interest in this project thus far.   
 
Tammi Leatham 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-384-3716 
 
 
cc: RFP 15-243 File 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


